From: John Hauxwell

Sent: 20 November 2019 16:13

To: Planning

Subject: TPO proposal Junction Tavern, 101 Fortess Road, NW5

FAO: Tree & Landscape Officer (Camden Council)

Dear Sirs

I am concerned about a mature "Sycamore" tree just inside the boundary wall of the pub garden of The Junction Tavern, 101 Fortess Road, NW5. The garden is along Lady Somerset Road and the Landlord plans to re-model the garden including the removal of this tree. It is a healthy Sycamore and is an important part of the street scene. It is planned to rebuild the wall which has been affected by its roots. There are ways that such a wall can bridge the roots to avoid damage in the future. The work to the garden is subject to Planning Permission.

Maybe a TPO can save it

Thanks

John Hauxwell